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    Happy Thanksgiving!         

Courtesy of ROKC resident Eric Rogers 

As we celebrate how thankful that we are in this 
great country of ours, let’s remember our 

founding fathers and all of those that went before 
us and made huge sacrifices for us to be where 

we are right now.  

Before the Christmas rush… 
Mail in your dues. Notices were sent out in October. 

Association dues are to be in by December 31, 2015! 



          Christmas Lighting Contest  


 Leaf pickup times are listed at: www.cityoffortwayne.org 

We will be having a fun Christmas decorating contest! Be creative 
and have fun with it! Judging will take place by all of the residents. 
Details will follow in a special email. A photo of the winning house 
will be placed in the January newsletter and the top 3 winners will 

receive a gift card!


Type to enter text

The city of Fort Wayne has repaved 
Broken Oak Road at our entrance. We 
hope that the fixed drainage and the 
removal of the pot holes will make for 
easier travel at the entrance. 
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        Advertising  

Put a service ad 
in the newsletter. 
It is FREE! 

Ex: mowing, 

Jesse’s Lawn Care 
No job too hard! 

Mowing, planting, raking 

Call  267-3792 

There is advertising space available to residents who own or work for a business.  
For a business card size space it is only $50 annually for the newsletter.  Contact 
us for your space today! ROKCassociation@outlook.com
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Architectural Changes

Courtesy of ROKC resident Eric Rogers Photography

REMEMBER 
Any fences, additions, decks, roof, etc., need to be sent 
for approval per the architectural control policy (email 
ROKCassociation@outlook.com  for the Architectural 
Request form). Contact us a 2 weeks before construction 
to get any needs handled in a timely fashion.  

Please let us know if there is any resident that is in 
violation of our policies.


The Rapids of Keefer Creek Community Association, Inc.

PO Box 652

Huntertown, IN  46748

ROKCassociation@outlook.com

The minutes of the annual board 
meeting are on our website at 

www.rokchoa.org 

         Board Members 2015-2016 

Cassandra Kelley 
Stuart Freimuth 
Bradyn Sterling 
Frank Hamoui 
Bill Louthan 

Maylynne Ranney 
Jack Ripple 
Jackie Clark 

Congratulations to Jack Ripple and 
Jackie Clark who are our  

new board members!
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